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3rd of July 2025 

 

 

 

Temporary removal of vessels from the inner part of Sliema Ferries due to 

Bathymetric surveys 

   

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels, that a Hydrographic survey will be carried out in the inner parts of “ID-Dahla ta’ 

tas-Sliema” in “Il-Port ta’ Marsamxett”, on the 17th of July 2025.  

 

The survey will be carried out using a multibeam echo sounder which will make the survey 

vessel ‘TMone’ restricted in her ability to manoeuvre.  

 

Consequently, all vessels within the area, shown in red on the attached chart, are to be 

removed on the said date from 10:00hrs till 13:00hrs.  

 

Mariners and operators of sea craft are advised to keep a sharp lookout and proceed with 

caution while navigating in the vicinity.  They are to give the survey vessel ‘TMone’ a wide 

berth of at least 50m. 

 

 

Chart affected BA 177 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


